
At the request of Hyderabad Metropolitan Development Authority   

A Consultative Workshop on Metropolitan Planning in Hyderabad Metropolitan Area was 

organised by Dr MCR Human Resources Development Institute on 10
th

 December 2018 at 

the Institute premises. This was conceived and conducted by the Centre for Urban 

Development Studies as a special programme. 

The event was attended by around 50 officials of HMDA and three national level experts 

from Delhi, Mumbai and Ahmedabad. 

 

 


